Brianda Negrete General Public Comment-Herliny

LATE DIST

From:

Austin Herlihy < AHerlihy@radiusgroup.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 7, 2023 8:41 AM

To:

Supervisor Das Williams; Laura Capps; Hartmann, Joan; Bob Nelson; Lavagnino, Steve;

sbcob

Subject:

Miramar Beach Swim Platform

Attachments:

Swim Platform Letter to County of SB.docx

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara Supervisors,

See attached letter of support for bringing the Miramar Beach Swim Platform back. I enjoyed many good times on the old swim platform as a kid, and would love to see my kids have the same enjoyment.

Austin Herlihy, Executive Vice President
DRE # 01518112
Radius Commercial Real Estate and Investments
Direct: 805.879.9633 | Main: 805.965.5500 ext. 133
Fax: 805.965.1115 | Cell: 805.705.1149
226 E. De La Guerra, Suite 100 | Santa Barbara CA 93101

aherlihy@radiusgroup.com | www.radiusgroup.com

February 7, 2023

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 105 E. Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

c/o: SupervisorWilliams@countyofsb.org; lcapps@countyofsb.org; jhartmann@countyofsb.org; Nelson@bos.countyofsb.org; steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org; sbcob@countyofsb.org

Honorable Supervisors,

My family and I were pleased to learn that the Board of Supervisors is considering reintroducing the swim platform to Miramar Beach. The swim platform is an incredible part of the history of Miramar Beach and we look forward to seeing families throughout the community once again able enjoy to enjoy it.

We encourage the Board of Supervisors to support this effort.

Sincerely, Austin Herlihy 1385 School House Rd. Montecito Ca. 93108